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Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch Information Letter No.: I-97-06

TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
All MEDS Coordinators

APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE SUBMITTED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. APPLICATIONS 
WILL BE ACCEPTED ONLY UNTIL ALL POSITIONS ARE FILLED.

The purpose of this All County Welfare Directors Letter is to transmit information 
regarding employment opportunities in the Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch, Department of Health 
Services. To help us get the word out quickly, please post the enclosed Job Opportunity 
Announcement and copy of Letter of Intent to Agree where it will be seen by interested persons.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Enclosure




